Consultation outcome: Animal welfare:
banning the use of electronic training
collars for cats and dogs

Updated: Added the summary of responses and government response.
We want to know what you think about our proposal to ban the use of
electronic training collars for cats and dogs.

Electronic training collars (e-collars) are corrective behaviour devices
which allow electronic shocks to be applied to pets by their owners.

To protect the welfare of cats and dogs, we wish to ban their use by
introducing regulations under the Animal Welfare Act 2006.
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